
NVS Update Friday, October 30, 2020 

 

Dear Nashwaak Valley families, 

We had a great Thursday full of Halloween activities en Français courtesy of 

Madame’s class!  We had school wide bingo, a sing a long and a craft showcase 

using the MS Teams app!  We may be in bubbles, but we made collaboration and 

sharing whole school happen using our technology skills! 

 

Looking ahead at next week… 

Monday: Care Bear Awards on the Nashwaak News! 

Tuesday:  Clothing orders will be ready through our SchoolCashOnline 

Friday: Pizza and Milk Hot Lunch orders are due on our SchoolCashOnline 

 

November calendars have gone home and will soon be uploaded to our website.  

Please refer back often to keep updated on things happening at Nashwaak Valley. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 


